
EPC/Hunter Consulting 
Safety Training Opportunity

November 7, 2024 at 9:00 a.m.

For Zoom Link, RSVP to:   
Robin.Houston@epcschools.org

Please Note:   This Zoom Training will be recorded.

All participants will receive a certificate after training

The following safety training topics to be discussed:  Best Safety Practices for Schools,
Review & Discussion of Workplace Accidents, School Safety Related Videos & 

Safety Articles for school Districts


